
CORRECTION The Journal of Cell Biology 

Grant et al. Vol. 111, No. 3, September 1990. pp. 1127-1135. Due to an author's error, Dr. Mark 
Taubman's address was listed incorrectly. The address should read: 

Dr. Mark Taubman's present address is the Brookdale Center of Molecular Biology and Department 
of Medicine, Mt. Sinai School of Medicine, New York, New York 10027. 


